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Data Trends are produced by the Research and Training Center for
Children's Mental Health, Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health
Institute, University of South Florida, Tampa. Data Trends are funded by
the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA, U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services. There are two Data Trends products: 1) Summaries,
which detail recent, published articles on systems of care for children
with emotional and behavioral disabilities and their families, and; 2)
News Briefs, which highlight related items or events of interest to the
field.
*******************************************************************
This News brief alerts you to the following article: 
Scheier, L. M. (2001). Etiologic studies of adolescent drug use: A
compendium of data resources and their implications for prevention. The
Journal of Primary Prevention 22(2), 125-168).

According to the author, findings of this study “provide a single
resource reflecting state-of-the-art research findings related to
etiological studies of adolescent drug use” (p. 125). This in depth but
comprehensible article addresses methodological and conceptual issues
central to research on the causes or origins of drug use among
adolescents. The author summarizes the methodology and findings of
numerous etiological studies and groups them according to five broad
domains considered to be predictive of drug use among youth: 1)
personality factors (e.g., self-esteem, risk-taking, temperament,
conventionality); 2) parental and family socialization processes (e.g.,
family management, communication, discipline, organization, and
structure); 3) peer social influences (e.g., social network analyses,
peer selection, socialization, and deviant peer bonding); 4) social
skills (e.g., drug refusal skills, assertive and resistance skills) and
personal self-management strategies (e.g., perceived mastery and
self-efficacy, perceived control, self-reinforcement, decision-making
skills, and coping skills); and 5) drug-related expectancies (e.g.,
perceived functions, beliefs regarding drug effects, cognitive
motivations). The author also reviews findings of multi-ethnic youth or
ethnic-specific studies that generalize across these five areas (p.
125-126).

An abstract of this article (or full text, to subscribing individuals or
institutions) is available from Kluwer Academic Publishers On-Line at:
http://kapis1.wkap.nl/oasis.htm/302977
*********************************************************************

If you missed previous Data Trends publications of Summaries or News
briefs, visit the main Data Trends page:
http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu/rtcpubs/datatrendshp.htm
For information about the Data Trends project, or about the Research and
Training Center, visit our website at: http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu 
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